WOOD CREEK TRAILS

October 2024 Edition

Hello October!

We would like to remind everyone that our newsletter is a
collaborative effort, and we welcome any content contributions. If you
have articles, events, or news that you think would benefit our
community, please send your submissions to
secretary@woodcreekcivic.org.

Additionally, if you notice anything suspicious in our neighborhood,
we encourage you to report it to the non-emergency line at
302-573-2800. Your vigilance is important in keeping our community
safe.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement.

Neighborhood Updates October Events

Sinkhole Repair: The sinkhole at the front entrance has been repaired once
again. We appreciate your patience during this process. Calling all Ghosts and Goblins! The Wood Creek Events committee

is excited to announce our Halloween Home Decorating Contest!
Tree Management: Several trees have been removed, and we are excited to
announce that new trees will be planted soon to enhance our
neighborhood's beauty.

Get ready to unleash your creativity and bring your most

spooktacular decor to life as we celebrate the Halloween spirit!

New Entrance Signs: Prior to the upcoming winter months, we will be **Prizes will be awarded** for the best-decorated homes, and we
installing new entrance signs at the front of our neighborhood to improve

can't wait to see your haunting creations!
visibility and aesthetics.

**Voting will be ONLINE ONLY**, so make sure everyone knows to

Increased Police Patrols: The police will begin patrolling our neighborhood Bl LE AU AL DO LS L0 20
regularly. Please be advised that tickets will be issued to anyone who is
speeding or disregarding stop signs. Let's all work together to keep our
community safe!

Let’s make this Halloween unforgettable! Happy Hauntings!

Want to get involved?

Are you looking to get involved in your community and love
planning fun events? We want to hear from you! Please reach out to
us at Events@woodcreekcivic.org if you're interested in joining our
events planning team.

Additionally, if you have a teen interested in babysitting, please
email secretary@woodcreekcivic.org. We will be happy to share
their information in our next edition!




